
Tuesday, October 4, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
ASB Announcements 
Intramural Volleyball Team applications are available in the ASB Rm. 502.  Applications are due by 10/5.  
Tournament will be the week of Oct. 10-14. 
 
Homecoming Announcements:  
1)  If you want to play Powder Puff or compete in Male Cheer for Homecoming make sure you have turned in a 
permission slip with your Class Advisor.  Freshman – Mrs. Ankrum (Rm. 409), Sophomores – Ms. Lane (Rm. 206), 
Juniors – Ms. Revious-Uhlik (Rm. 103) and Seniors – Mrs. Clayton (Rm. 152). 
2)  Do you and your friends want to create your own unique shirt to wear to Monday Night Jam?  If so, make sure 
you get it approved in the ASB room.  Applications are available now! 
 
Students 
Junior and Senior students who meet academic, and citizenship criteria in addition to 90% attendance, 2% or less 
total tardies and have no major discipline infractions at the end of the 2011 Fall Semester, may earn the privilege to 
leave campus during lunch for the 2012 Spring Semester. It is important that all Juniors and Seniors realize that 90% 
attendance means you can not miss more than 18 days per a year, so not more than 9 days in the first semester. 
Students should not have more than 12 TOTAL tardies for the semester. Tardies are tabulated by all classes not by 
period. Check your ABI grades and attendance to ensure that you are on track to earn your off campus card for 
second semester.  
 
The Hanford High School Fall Choir Concert is Tuesday, 10/11 at 7:00 p.m. in the Presentation Center.  Tickets are 
$5 and can be purchased, Wednesday, 10/5 through Tuesday, 10/11 in the choir room during break and lunch.  Come 
join us for a fantastic night of singing. 
 
Class ring orders will be accepted on Wednesday, 10/5 during lunch and after school until 4:30 p.m. in the library.  
Make-up orders can be placed on Friday, 10/7 during lunch only in the library.  A $70 deposit is required to place an 
order.  Full color brochures with complete pricing are available on the Counseling Office counter and in the ASB 
Room. 
 
The PSAT is coming up on Wednesday, 10/12.  The PSAT charge is $15 and the deadline is Monday, 10/10; no 
payments will be accepted after that date.  Fee Waivers are available in the Career Center.  You can come into the 
Counseling Office and pay for the test before school, after school, and at the beginning of break and lunch.  Do not 
come at the end of break or lunch as a pass to class will not be given. 
 
All students selling snack packs for Mr. Macedo please turn in your money ASAP. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Every is welcome☺ 
 
There will be an “S” Club meeting on Wednesday, 10/5 in Rm. 204.  Bring $3 for pizza and water.  We will be 
discussing service projects. 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 

Courage 
“It’s a matter of taking the side of the weak against the strong, 
something the best people have always done.” – Harriet Beecher Stowe 
 

Predict – What will happen next 
 
 


